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Date 
Dear Veteran:

You are receiving this letter because your Propafenone tablets may have a higher dose than listed on the label. 
Propafenone is a medication used to control your heart rhythm. 

We were unable to contact you by phone on_____________.

to Please return ALL of your OLD supply of Propafenone
________________________________________________________________.

Enclosed is a NEW supply of Propafenone that you should begin taking with your next dose.

Symptoms of too much Propafenone may include an irregular heartbeat, a slow heartbeat, extreme drowsiness, 
or low blood pressure. Call your Healthcare Provider and/or seek care immediately if you feel that your 
heart is beating faster, or is irregular more often or for a longer period of time.  

Contact your VA Pharmacy if you have any questions about this letter or your medications.

Sincerely,


